
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~                  Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.               By appointment: 815-237-2230            

                      Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor        

       Father Stanley / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

                   Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

        Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

          April 10, 2016                                           Third Sunday of Easter 

 

                             Mass Schedule                                       Mass Intentions                                             Collections  - 4/3/16 
 

     Sun.    -  April 10 8:00 a.m. James Walsh - Kelly & Gerry Johnson    Easter Sunday…………….$   105.00 

     Wed.   -  April 13     8:30 a.m. James Ribordy - Sandy Vint          Sunday……………………$   866.00 

     Sun.    -  April 17 8:00 a.m. Roger Foster - Rick & June Sterling         Church Repair………….…$     25.00           

                        “Your offering is most appreciated!” 

 Food Pantry Item for the month of April  -          

 paper products - toilet paper, paper towels, tissues                            “I will praise you, Lord,  
 

                        
 

    Sunday Mass:                                      April  Stewardship                               for you have rescued me.”   

                                 

    Lector:    B. Sulzberger      Servers:   T. & Z. Sulzberger         Eucharistic Ministers:   H. Bierle, R. Briscoe & C. Sulzberger 

     ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you. 

 We extend heartfelt condolences to parishioners Randy & Paula Sheedy, and their family, on the loss of Randy’s mother, 

Rosemary Sheedy, this past Wednesday, April 6
th
.  Please know…our thoughts and prayers are with you.   

 St. Patrick’s Altar & Rosary - Salad Luncheon & Bake Sale - Tues. April 12, 2016 - 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. - at the Parish 

Hall (114 W. Mazon, Dwight) - Adults:  $8.00, Children:  $3.00 and Preschool:  Free.  Carry-outs available.  Cards will 

follow at 1:00 p.m.  (A flyer has been posted on the bulletin board in the vestibule.) 

 We Care Mobile Food Pantry - April 13
th
 - Mazon-Verona-Kinsman Middle School, 1013 North St., Mazon - Call We Care 

for further information.   

 A Time of Prayer - Let the silence and atmosphere of peace bring you to a deeper place within yourself.  Treat Yourself to a 

Time of Prayer.  WHEN:  Thursday, April 14, 2016 from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at  One Heart, One Soul Spirituality 

Center, 2041 W. State Route 113, Kankakee, IL 60901.  Sponsored By:  Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary.                

Topic:  “The Name of God is Mercy”.  Presenter:  Judy Bumbul. Cost:  $5 if possible. If not, come anyway. To Register 

Or For More Information: Call 815-935-0800 or just stop by. Visit our website at www.sscm-usa.org for more information 

on upcoming programs at One Heart, One Soul Spirituality Center. 

 You Can Help Your Marriage – Do you feel alone? Are you frustrated or angry with each other? Do you argue … or have 

you just stopped talking to each other? Does talking about it only make it worse? Retrouvaille (pronounced retro-vi with a 

long i) helps couples through difficult times in their marriages. This program has helped 10’s of 1000’s of couples 

experiencing difficulties in their marriage. For confidential information about or to register for the April program beginning 

with a weekend on April 15 -17 call 630-541-8833 or email: retrouvaillejoliet@gmail.com or visit the web site at 

http://www.HelpOurMarriage.com 

 Center for Ministry Development Workshop:  Engaging Patents: Forming Family Faith will be presented by the Center for 

Ministry Development (CMD) on Thursday, April 21, from 8:30 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., at the Blanchette Catholic Center.  To 

register, visit https://cmdnet.org/epfff.  

 Portiuncula Center for Prayer - 9263 W St. Francis Road - Frankfort, IL 60423 - GARDENING AND 

SPIRITUALITY:  THIS REALLY IS HOLY GROUND - Date:  Monday, April 25 Time:  9:30 - Noon  Fee:  $20 - 
As we explore the very real interrelation between gardening and spirituality you will have the opportunity to 
connect your faith more intimately to what is happening in the unfolding of life and growth in creation.   Let one 
who loves working with the soil and with plants share her experience and find your own relationship with the earth 
deepened and made sacred. Facilitator: Rose Madonna Gibbons, OSF is a Sister of St. Francis of the 
Immaculate Conception who serves the elderly and their families in Springfield, IL.  Her love of gardening and her 
delight in creating beautiful spaces has been demonstrated in the hosta peace garden at her Motherhouse, the 
flower gardens where she has ministered and in her arrangement of flowers in the chapels where she has served 
as sacristan. Register by calling 815.464.3880, emailing info@portforprayer.org, or on our website at 
www.portforprayer.org. 

 For your calendar:  First Communion, here at Sacred Heart, will be on Sunday, May 1
st
, at the 8:00 a.m. Mass. 

 The March 31
st
 $50.00 WATCH (We Are The CHurch) raffle winner was Karen Wold.  The winning ticket was purchased 

from the Holy Cross WATCH Community in Champaign, IL. 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “All of us are called to offer others an explicit witness to the saving love of the Lord, who despite our 

imperfections offers us his closeness, his word and his strength, and gives meaning to our lives.” - Pope Francis, Evangelii 

Gaudium, no. 121, www.goo.gl/ZJAtjF © 2013 Libreria Editrice Vaticana.  Used with permission.   
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